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Fire	Chief	
 
Dear Property Owner/Manager: 
 
The 2022 Weed Abatement Program for the City of Sebastopol is now in progress, 
under the direction of the Fire Chief. 
 
The property listed above has been noted on our preliminary list of parcels requiring the 
abatement of weeds under the 2022 program.   Weeds shall be removed by May 1, 
2022, when final inspections will begin.  Your property will be inspected between now 
and about April 1, 2022.  If you have abated your property of weeds since that date, 
please disregard this notice.  Properties will be re-inspected beginning May 15th 
 
 
The following methods of abatement will be enforced during 2022: 
 
1.  Residential lots under 10,000 square feet may be disked or mowed. 
 
2.  Residential lots over 10,000 square feet shall be disked. 
 
3.  All commercial and industrial lots must be disked, unless prior permission is granted 

by the Fire Department. 
 
4.  The property owner is responsible for any re-growth which occurs throughout the 

entire dry season. 
 
5.  Any changes from these requirements must be approved by the Fire Department. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during a potentially serious fire season. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Bill 
 
Bill Braga 
Fire Chief  


